
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 2/4/2013 11:00:38 AM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl);

Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: LLNL CES-21: PG&E's balancing account advice letter

Alright. How about I talk to Ed first and figure out his availability/preference. I’m meeting 
with him at 2pm, so I can call you right after.

Elizaveta Malashenko

Program and Project Supervisor

Grid Planning and Reliability

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 10:59 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.;|Redacted
Subject: RE: LLNL CES-21: PG&E's balancing account advice letter

Liza, We are considering pushing off the workshop for another week so we can have a 
discussion with you and Ed on the 20th. Let’s chat about options when you get a moment. 
Erik
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From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Monday. February 04, 2013 10:44 AM 
To; | Redacted
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: RE: LLNL CES-21: PG&E's balancing account advice letter

RedactOk, thank you
To be honest, think you guys are going to have a really tough time getting on his calendar 
before the 20th. I will see what I can do. As Erik knows I think, I’m going to be on vacation 
from February 7th through the 15th. Therefore, any meeting would probably have to happen 
without me.

I’m going to have a quick chat about CES-21 with Ed Randolph today.

I’ll get back to you after I talk to Ed.

Elizaveta Malashenko

Program and Project Supervisor

Grid Planning and Reliability

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov

From: Redacted________________ _________
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 10:15 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: LLNL CES-21: PG&E's balancing account advice letter

Liza,
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Just wanted to give you a heads up that PG&E is planning to file its CES-21 balancing account 
advice letter tomorrow as a Tier 1 AL (same as SDG&E). I think the AL is pretty 
straightforward as it follows the authorization provided for in D. 12-12-031: two new balancing 
accounts, one electric and one gas, to record the different between the authorized revenue 
requirement and actual project expenses. Please let me know if you have any questions about 
this AL filing.

Also, the CES-21 team is working on the business case development in advance of the CES-21 
workshop, which we hope to hold on February 20 at the Pacific Energy Center (an official 
notice will go out this week). Erik Jacobson and I plan to reach out to you prior to the 
workshop (he’s probably already mentioned that to you).

Again, if you have any questions about the AL or the CES-21 project, feel free to contact me.

Thanks,
Redacted

Redacted

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/

PG&ETs committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/pnvacv/customer/
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